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	Third Edition of the International Festival of University Big Bands

Alma Jazz

Volvo Music Festival

Bologna,  Italy   18 – 19 - 20  September 2008




Dear Colleagues, 

On September 18, 19 and 20, 2008 Bologna will host the third edition of the Alma Jazz - Volvo Music Festival, the first Italian festival of university jazz bands, an event comprising three full days of concerts featuring several big bands from universities from across Europe. The event is promoted by the University of Bologna and UniboCultura, is officially sponsored by Volvo Auto Italia, and has been conceived by the cultural association Alma Entertainment with art direction by Teo Ciavarella and organization by the Teatro delle Celebrazioni.

The swing created by the European university big bands invited by the University of Bologna will spread across parks, squares, courts and jazz clubs. Already proposed in the past with a remarkable success and an excellent turnout, the festival is an event that focuses on music as a vehicle that attracts to the city of Bologna people of different cultures all sharing the same passion. An unprecedented expression for the "creative city", with the University promoting an event centred on jazz, the musical form that, more than any other, has expressed and favoured, almost as a necessity, the value of exchange among different cultures. On the strength of its own language, jazz expresses a strong, meaningful, international message, which makes it now the focus of cultural and musical exchange among the Universities of several European countries.

Karlsruhe, Warwick, Valbonne, Räpina, Cardiff, Ferrara, are just a few of the universities from several European countries (Germany, England, France, Estonia, Wales, Italy) invited to participate with their jazz bands; other featured bands include Bologna's Big Band of the "G.B. Martini" Academy of Music and the Alma Jazz Orchestra that will act, as always, as host. The bands gathered in Bologna will animate a sensational three-day kermesse involving about 200 musicians.

A new feature this year will be the Notte Jazz Zamboni that on Friday September 19 will animate the university district from Piazza Verdi to the Scuderia, from the Academy of Fine Arts to the Academy of Music, from the Cantina Bentivoglio to Bravo Caffé.

The festival will be preceded by the auditions for the Alma Jazz Orchestra taking place at the Scuderia on June 9 from 2 to 6 p.m. and later, in September, by a regular series of wonderful concerts called "waiting for Almajazz".

I would be grateful if you could forward this information towards your students and professor (through our website for example).

Thank you in advance for your co-operation

Kind regards, 

Sara Londrillo

Alma Mater Studiorum - Università di Bologna

International Relations Department

Via Zamboni, 33 40126 Bologna
Tel: +39 051 2099837

Fax: +39 051 2098110

E-mail: sara.londrillo@unibo.it 

